
From: Louise Lewis  
Sent: 28 December 2024 10:58 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2024/5369/T 6 Fitzroy Park London N6 6HP comment 

 

2024/5369/T   6 Fitzroy Park London N6 6HP 

 

It would seem from the sketch, that the holm oaks and the oak are in the rear garden, so 
cannot be seen from Fitzroy Park. 

The photos are not labelled and there is no tree report on each tree. We would like to see a 
photo taken from the road, which is where any works will have most impact on the public 
amenity. 

The works to the Holm Oaks seem rather excessive 

 

Louise Lewis 

for Highgate Neighbourhood Forum 

 

 


